
World Meeting of Families 

  

Formal launch of the World Meeting of Families (WMOF) campaign. It will be held in two
locations on: 

Monday 9th October in St.Peter's Parish Hall, North St, Lurgan, at 7:30pm 

  

AND

  

Thursday 12th October, in the Parish Centre, 39-41 The Mall, Newry, at 7:30pm

  

As you know WMOF will be the major national campaign for the year culminating in the
congress next summer in Dublin where Pope Francis may well attend. 

  

In the meantime the emphasis will be on family events and "Amoris Laetitia". Each pastoral
area has a small team kicking-off events and channelling resources. Parishioners are welcome
to attend these events.  

  

.

  

 1 / 1


